Step right up... our Tiny Performers!! You are invited to join our Liberty
Circus this next 2024/2025 school year here at Liberty Elementary School.
Please find the enclosed list of all necessary supplies. The Circus will be

begin Wednesday, August 14th, 2024.

You are invited to our “Circus Themed” Open House to meet your new Ring
Masters and see your new Training Classrooms on Tuesday, August 13th
from 5 - 6:30. Come get your picture with our Head Ring Master and some
fun clowns and tour our Liberty Circus. Please bring your backpack with

your school supplies to drop off in your training classrooms.

So grab your ticket and come to an epic year of learning here at the

o Liberty Circus! o

Liberty Elementary...where we are training tiny humans




